
K of C 5th Sunday Breakfast 

TODAY! Sunday, March 30th after both Masses!  
Proceeds will go to help the  Pauly family with Opal’s medical expenses. 

for March 30, 2025 

2024 Annual Catholic Appeal  
Our goal for St. Richard Parish is $45,900. We have raised 75% of our goal so far, $34,369  

70 
 households out of 340 households.   

Please prayerfully consider what you can give to this annual appeal. If every household gave 
$50—$100, we would successfully meet our goal. 

Broad Participation Brings Success - Through the Annual Catholic Appeal, Catholics of the Diocese of Helena 

pool their financial resources and together help the men, women, children and families of our communities, our 

The 2025 spring campaign is 
March 5-April 12. 

 
2 dates left for St. Richard Parish! 

• Wednesday, April 2nd  and   
Tuesday, April 8th 

You can help protect mothers and  
children by joining us to pray and fast 

for an end to abortion!  
To volunteer to stand vigil, please 

contact our parish coordinator, Gerry 
Nolan, at 406-890-3691 or                     

email: gnhermit@gmail.com.  
All prayer services will be held at All 
Families Healthcare, 737 Spokane   

Avenue, Whitefish  
www.40daysforlife.com/whitefish 



Knights of Columbus 
News 

 

Scholarship Opportunity: 

Our council is offering a $1000 scholar-
ship to high school graduates of St. 
Richard Parish.  Applications are availa-
ble in the parish office and completed 
applications,  including transcripts, 
must be returned by Friday May 2, 2025 
at 6 pm. Any questions concerning the 
requirements, please contact the schol-
arship chairman, Gerry Nolan at (406) 
890-3691.  

St. Richard Cemetery Committee 

Spring is here!  Please consider serv-

ing on the St. Richard Cemetery           

Committee as a Corporal Work of 

Mercy.   

An informational meeting for all 

who are interested will be held on  

Wed., April 9th at 1:00 pm in the Pearce Center.   

Volunteers are needed for keeping the grounds tidy and 

flowers watered.  Maintenance schedule is from May-

October and volunteers are normally assigned 4 times a 

season, depending on number of volunteers.   

Thank you for serving! 

We will begin collecting the donations made through 

the Lenten Rice Bowls during Holy Week! 

Please have your donations counted and total written 

on the box.  Thank you! 


